
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 12 August 2021 2:02 PM 
To: Erin.Keogh@unitedworkers.org.au 
Subject: RE: AM2021/54 - Casual Terms Review  
 

OFFICIAL 
 
Dear Ms Keogh,  
 
I refer to above matter and the submission filed by the United Workers’ Union (UWU) on 10 August 
2021.  
 
The request to make further submissions and provide evidence in relation to the Food, Beverage and 
Tobacco Manufacturing Award 2020 will be dealt with at the directions hearing on Monday 16 
August 2020.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eirinn Hayes 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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